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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
EXTERIOR SIGNAGE 

 
 
 

The North Providence Housing Authority is accepting proposals for Exterior Signage at 
three(3) building locations. The Housing Authority will receive proposal to design, fabricate 

and install “Exterior Signage.”  All applicants must be familiar with the Town of North 
Providence Building Code and sign regulations and must be compliant with all State and 
Local required permits and licensing applicable to this type of service. Interested parties 
are invited to submit Proposals in sealed envelopes labeled “Exterior Signage.” Proposals 
will be accepted no later than Friday, September 30, 2022, at 2:00pm. Bids should be 

dropped off or submitted by mail to the North Providence Housing Authority 945 Charles 
Street, North Providence, Rhode Island, 02904. Bid’s will also be accepted by email to 

Marilee Arsenault, Executive Director at marsenault@nphousing.org. Please contact office 
to make an appointment to tour work sites.  

The Housing Authority reserves the right to reject any or all bids. 
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